
 

                        

    

Jennifer Watson Roberts, Mayor of Charlotte, 

will hereby proclaim  
 

September  

as 

PACE Awareness Month 

 

September 1, 2016 at 10:00am 
 

Please join us at 

PACE of the Southern Piedmont to  

share in this exciting and historical event. 

  

 Light refreshments will be served.   

 

To RSVP please call 704-617-7502 or  

email april.barnes@pacesp.com       

                                                            


